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I oppose the removal of mail-in ballots because they provide a secure, accessible, 

and convenient way for millions of Americans to vote. Removing this option would 

disproportionately impact seniors, people with disabilities, military personnel, and 

those with demanding work schedules who cannot easily reach polling places. Mail-in 

voting has been used safely for decades, with robust security measures to prevent 

fraud. Instead of restricting access, we should focus on improving election security 

and efficiency while ensuring every eligible voter has the opportunity to participate in 

democracy. 


